Office of the Controller of Examinations
UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR, SRINAGAR

(NAAC Accredited A+)

NOTICE

In view of ensuing NEET (UG) examination 2025, it is notified for the information

of all the concerned that the University examinations scheduled on 03-05-2025
stand postponed.
Fresh date for the conduct of postponed papers has been fixed on 17-05-2025.

However, time and venue of the examination shall remain unchanged.

Sdy-

(Masood Javaid Shah)
Assistant Controller of Examinations
Conduct
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